Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2019 3:09 PM

To: 'Boyle, Matthew'

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; 'Michael Martin'; 'Toby Rhodes'; 'Lupe Carrillo';

Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Subject: Closure Approval - Percussion - Dagger Draw-Foster Battery - (2RP-4503) 11-22-2017 **Attachments:** Closure Approval - Percussion - Dagger Draw-Foster Battery - (2RP-4503) 5.29.19.pdf

Matthew,

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for <u>2RP-4503</u> Dagger Draw-Foster Battery, thank you. This closure is approved.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet
State of New Mexico
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210
(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 10:08 AM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

<Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>

Subject: FW: Closure Request July 2018

Please put these in the que for review for closure if we have time to look at them. They are 2RP-4894 and 4503. There are documents in the L Drive folder for both projects. It looks like Maria was OK to close 4503 and had requested the final C- 141 to close out. The other one (4894) may have had an issue with at least one sample point.

Thanks - mb

From: Boyle, Matthew < Matthew.Boyle@wsp.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 8:35 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD < mike.bratcher@state.nm.us Subject: [EXT] Closure Request July 2018

Mike,

I had sent these two closure requests to Maria last year, she tentatively approved them and requested the signed C-141 to finalize the process. She left before finalizing and I sent them to Bradford Billings being the release dates were prior to August 2018. Almost a year later I am still waiting for official closure. Being they were in the district office first and Maria was going to approve them, is there anyway your office can finish the process and we get closure?

Thank you,

Matthew Boyle Sr. Environmental Scientist



Phone: +1 214 561-7424 Mobile: +1 817 713 0262

Email: matthew.boyle@wsp.com

Please note I have a new email address.

WSP USA 2777 N. Stemmons Freeway, Suite 1600 Dallas, Texas 75207

wsp.com

Leggette, Brashears & Graham is now WSP.

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.

-LAEmHhHzdJzBITWfa4Hqs7pbKI